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4165 South Ellis Avenue Chicago, Illinois 60653 924-6781 

April 26, 1966 

Dear Friend of Freedom, 

It has again become necessary for us to write to our friends 

asking for help. The severe financial crisis that all but swamped 

SNCC has been stemmed but an ongoing source of income must be 

established to prevent this from ever happening again. 

Because you have been one of SNCC's closest supporters, we are 

asking you to make a small monthly pledge...$3•00, $5.00, $10.00 or 

whatever your budget will allow. You will be sent a reminder with 

a return envelope on the first of each month, so that you can send 

your donation at your convenience. 

If you would like details of our current projects both here 

and in the South, just advise the office and I will be most happy 

to arrange a visit with you in your home whenever you desire. 
» 

We sincerely hope that you enjoyed the first issue of SNCC 

Notes and Comment and hope to hear from you soon. 

Peace and Freedom, 

0^A**€ ^YY^yr* 
Monroe Sharp, 

Director 
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